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NOTICE 
 

 

The city of Thomaston is in the process of conducting flow testing on specific fire 

hydrants. This is part of the requirement for the city's ISO inspection that will begin next 

week. The tests are being conducted at night in efforts to mitigate issues. However, due to 

the change in hydraulics, sedimentation in the pipes can be disturbed and cause water 

discoloration. The water department has been working diligently to rectify this. The water 

is still safe and potable. If you notice discoloration, please contact the water department 

at 706-646-8031 and they will respond to flush accordingly. We are sorry for the 

inconvenience, but hydrants must be tested for the ISO rating. 

 

 

 
Taking The Time To Serve 


